From: Planning
Subject: Comments for Plymouth rezoning commission meeting

From: Keller, Evan

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 1:15 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Comments for Plymouth rezoning commission meeting

Dear Planning Commission

| live on Bluett Road (potentially impacted by Plymouth Rezoning) and in the past few years the noise levels have
significantly increased. There is a constant hum, even in the late night. | believe it is from the highway and/or Plymouth
road traffic, but am not sure. | would hope that during the rezoning determination if noise pollution is given
consideration and the impact that rezoning may have on residential neighborhoods near the rezoning site.

Thanks

Evan Keller
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Electronic Mail is not secure, may not be read every day, and should not be used for urgent or sensitive issues



